
2400 East Commercial Blvd. 

Suite 901 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308 

(954) 406-7400

February 1, 2022 

VIA EMAIL ONLY: Steve.Weiland@deo.myflorida.com 

Steve Weiland, CPM / FCCM 
Bureau Chief/ Compliance and Accountability 
Florida Department of Economic Opportunity 

RE: Qualified Target Industry Tax Refund Agreement SB 19-071, Project# 19-02112 

Dear Steve, 

Wash Depot Holdings, Inc. 's performance was impacted by COVID, and we are requesting an extension 
for the 2021 year for our Project # 19-02112. Our Corporate office was affected by experiencing a high 
turnover rate and difficulty finding people to staff positions to work in our building because ofCOVID 
health concerns. 

Sincerely, 

. Anderson 
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